
TO: Mr. Christopher Bentzel

FROM: Penny Holt

Food Service Director

Christian County Public Schools

DATE: January 9, 2023

SUBJECT: Summer Feeding Program

The Kentucky Department of Education is once again sponsoring the Summer Food Service
Program for Children. Christian County Public Schools has successfully participated in the
worthwhile program for over 30 years.

I am requesting approval from the Christian County Board of Education to participate in this
program for June and July, 2023.  Christian County Middle School and Indian Hills Elementary
School will be the preparation sites as well as one of the feeding sites. There will be various
feeding sites across the area/county. I, Penny Holt, will be the Program Administrator.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.


